
From: Tony Sethi
To: Drumm, Kristin
Cc: joseth@aol.com
Subject: Support for Black Point/Green Point Plan
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2016 10:26:43 PM

Dear Ms. Drumm,

We are residents of Green Point community in Novato. We have lived at 191 Crest
Road for the last 7.5 years and find our community very peaceful, cozy and private
just like we had hoped for.
As long as we have lived here, our community has been managed and represented
by a committee of dedicated residents of Green Point and Black Point. From our
perspective, they have been doing a good job of guiding and protecting the rights of
the residents here. 
Lately, it has come to our attention that some residents of Green Point want to
separate from this existing representation and create a new entity that would
represent Green Point only. Frankly we do not understand the need for this and
therefore do not support this plan of action by a handful of residents. Also, would like
you to know that we would be in favor of the existing committee continue their good
work.

If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanks and regards,

Maninder (Tony) & Josephine Sethi
mtonysethi@aol.com
191 Crest Rd
Novato, CA 94945
415-314-6204
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